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December 16, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Tom Old 
Mr. Troy Pearse 
Boise Valley Fly Fishers 
PO Box 311 
Boise, ID  83701 
 
Dear Mr. Old & Mr. Pearse, 
  
Congratulations to the Boise Valley Fly Fishers on receiving a conservation grant to assist 
with the Boise River Side Channel Gravel Augmentation project.  We appreciate the work 
your club is doing to restore the spawning gravel in the Boise river system. 
 
You indicated in the application that the project would be completed in the winter of 
2020/2021.  We would appreciate a final report by April 1, 2021 with information about 
the project with photos, if possible.  Please e-mail the information to our Conservation 
Coordinator, Rhonda Sellers, at conservation@flyfishersinternational.org . 
 
We wish you the greatest success in your project.    
 
Highest Regards, 
 

 
Patrick Berry 
President and CEO 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
cc:   Dave Peterson, Chairman of the Board, FFI Board of Directors 

Tom Logan, Chairman of the Board Conservation Committee 
Brad Eaton, Vice-Chairman of the Board Conservation Committee 
Dave Londeree, President of the Western Rocky Mountain Council 


